
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

17 March 2021 
 

Our monthly meeting began at 1906, with Ed Bretag presiding. Due to the “stay 
at home” order, this meeting was held on Zoom. Ed read the minutes from the 
previous meeting. A motion to accept the minutes was made, seconded and 
passed. 
 
Ed then did intros all around the zoom.  
 
Laird did the Treasurer’s report. General account 3039.48 VE account 291.43 
 
Repeaters all good. 
 
Last VE session had 25 attendees. Very nice.  
 
Membership – Greg is working on a flyer. Dean suggested a complimentary 
membership to MARC for all successful Hams at a VE session. If the VE was in 
September or later, the membership would be for the remainder of this year plus 
the next year. If they were already members, it would be for a future year. This 
motion was seconded and passed. 
 
Some discussion on moving the Pikes Peak 970 repeater. 
 
We will plan on internet meetings for the time being. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2025. 
 
Ed (NØZPX), Laird (KDØVNV), Greg (KØMGL), Don (WA9WWS), Dan 
(KNØMAP), Dean (KBØVVA), Deb (KEØRQB), Jon (KJØCFW), Mike (KØTER), 
Mike (KFØENO) 
 
11 Attendees  
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary. 
 


